
Cookie Name Cookie ID Source Lifespan Hostname Default Category Default Description Domain Category Overrides Domains 

_gid 

019054ac-
d8a4-7bf1-

9dc8-
064a833a48

9b 

SCAN PERSISTENT 
generalion

.pt 
Analytical Cookies 

This cookie name is 
associated with 

Google Universal 
Analytics. This 

appears to be a new 
cookie and as of 
Spring 2017 no 
information is 
available from 

Google.  It appears to 
store and update a 

unique value for each 
page visited._gid 

0 1 

lo_lang 

0190588d-
a59c-7b0d-

b2cd-
0db850adbb

06 

SCAN PERSISTENT 
clientes.ge
neralion.p

t 
Unknown  0 1 

osVisitor 

0190588d-
a59c-7d4f-

85d0-
2d34a4ce21

14 

SCAN PERSISTENT 
clientes.ge
neralion.p

t 
Unknown  0 1 

_ga 

01902625-
63e3-7940-

84f2-
2f8838c280

7f 

SCAN PERSISTENT 
generalion

.pt 
Analytical Cookies 

This cookie name is 
associated with 

Google Universal 
Analytics - which is a 
significant update to 

Google's more 
commonly used 

analytics service. This 
cookie is used to 

distinguish unique 
users by assigning a 
randomly generated 
number as a client 

identifier. It is 
included in each page 
request in a site and 

used to calculate 
visitor, session and 
campaign data for 
the sites analytics 

reports.  By default it 
is set to expire after 2 
years, although this is 

customisable by 
website owners._ga 

0 1 

_ga_xxxxxxxxxx 

019054ac-
d8a5-7af5-

a09c-
35b3352450

14 

SCAN PERSISTENT 
generalion

.pt 
Analytical Cookies 

Used by Google 
Analytics to identify 

and track an 
individual session 
with your device. 

0 1 

RT 

0190588f-
a0fd-79f1-

a0fb-
4b044f8640

1a 

SCAN PERSISTENT 
clientes.ge
neralion.p

t 
Analytical Cookies 

The roundtrip (RT) 
Boomerang  

cookie is used by 
Akamai to measure 

page load time 
and/or other timers 
associated with the 

page. 

0 1 

_gat_UA-
XXXXXX-X 

01902626-
deac-7081-

8634-
8f6172eabe

3a 

SCAN PERSISTENT 
generalion

.pt 
Advertising Cookies 

Google Analytics 
Cookies 

0 1 

 

 



 

bm_sv 

019054ac-
d8a4-7c43-

8a66-
9066d7ae78

8a 

SCAN PERSISTENT 
generalion

.pt 
Strictly Necessary 

Cookies 

This cookie is 
associated with 

Akamai and is used 
to differentiate 

between traffic from 
humans and bots. 

0 1 

osVisit 

0190588d-
a59c-77c7-

837a-
b3da4891f0

6d 

SCAN PERSISTENT 
clientes.ge
neralion.p

t 
Unknown  0 1 

OptanonConsent 

01902623-
bff3-796a-

91ee-
bd1a1fd3c1

e0 

SCAN PERSISTENT 
generalion

.pt 
Strictly Necessary 

Cookies 

This cookie is set by 
the cookie 

compliance solution 
from OneTrust. It 

stores information 
about the categories 

of cookies the site 
uses and whether 

visitors have given or 
withdrawn consent 
for the use of each 

category. This 
enables site owners 

to prevent cookies in 
each category from 

being set in the users 
browser, when 

consent is not given. 
The cookie has a 

normal lifespan of 
one year, so that 

returning visitors to 
the site will have 
their preferences 
remembered. It 

contains no 
information that can 

identify the site 
visitor. 

0 1 

ak_bmsc 

019054a6-
1830-7445-

9d87-
c11c86eb5c

3c 

SCAN PERSISTENT 
generalion

.pt 
Strictly Necessary 

Cookies 

This cookie is 
associated with 

Akamai and is used 
to differentiate 

between traffic from 
humans and bots. 

0 1 

pageLoadedFrom
BrowserCache 

0190588f-
844c-7537-

a099-
dc49ba74bc

b4 

SCAN SESSION 
clientes.ge
neralion.p

t 
Unknown  0 1 

DEVICE_TYPE 

0190588d-
a59c-738c-

a31d-
e7002e5765

26 

SCAN PERSISTENT 
clientes.ge
neralion.p

t 
Unknown  0 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 



OptanonAlertBox
Closed 

01902624-
7fb8-712a-

884e-
e7b0906574

bb 

SCAN PERSISTENT 
generalion

.pt 
Strictly Necessary 

Cookies 

This cookie is set by 
websites using 

certain versions of 
the cookie law 

compliance solution 
from OneTrust.  It is 

set after visitors have 
seen a cookie 

information notice 
and in some cases 

only when they 
actively close the 
notice down.  It 

enables the website 
not to show the 

message more than 
once to a user.  The 

cookie has a one year 
lifespan and contains 

no personal 
information. 

0 1 

PIM-SESSION-ID 

019054ac-
d8a4-7255-

bde9-
eff9ed5513

60 

SCAN SESSION 
generalion

.pt 
Unknown  0 1 

ASP.NET_Session
Id 

0190588d-
a59c-7725-

ac66-
f8e5c5b8f3f

5 

SCAN SESSION 
clientes.ge
neralion.p

t 

Strictly Necessary 
Cookies 

General purpose 
platform session 

cookie, used by sites 
written with 

Microsoft .NET based 
technologies. Usually 
used to maintain an 

anonymised user 
session by the server. 

0 1 

 


